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Together Everyone Achieves More 

2W & 5B—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We hope that you all had a lovely half term holiday and enjoyed the weather. We hope that all of you that celebrated Di-
wali, had a wonderful time and were able to spend quality time with family and friends. 

  

We would like to thank you all again for your support with all of our clubs this week. With our tuition and our paid-for 
clubs, we have dozens of children taking part in a range of activities every day until 4:30pm. These are only possible to run 
with the support of the staff and all of our families, so a big thank you for being on time each day.  

  

As the afternoons get darker and colder, please make sure that your child wears a coat for school each day. If they are 
going home alone, please remind them about staying safe on the streets and crossing the roads safely and carefully. We 
would also ask all parents and carers to approach the roads around the school slowly and to park in marked bays only to 
keep all the children safe. 

  

You may be aware that we are currently selling poppies in school, if your child would like to donate to this. Unfortunately 
we were unable to get many this year, so it will be first-come-first-served. We have the school photographer in on Mon-
day 14th November, so please make sure your child comes to school looking extra smart and in full school uniform. Year 4 
(who have PE) should wear uniform and just bring trainers for this day. On Friday 18th November we will be inviting chil-
dren to ‘wear something spotty’ and donate 50p for Children in Need. Payments will be set up on School Money and we 
will have buckets on the gates. 

 

We know that some of you will be celebrating Bonfire Night this weekend, so please do take care with fireworks. For all 
those celebrating Guru Nanak’s birthday next week then please have a wonderful time.  
 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  



AM– Alexandru  PM—Jennifer  

RC–  Taisha   RDR–  Ameera 

RM– Taio  RMC–  Enoch   

1I–  Ibrahim  1K– Owen 

1L–  Arman  1W– Whole Class 

2G–  Arthur  2L– Sahara 

2S– Andrea  2W– Arthur 

3F– Laham    3KB– Kai 

3O– Arez  3PB– Lorenzo 

4A–  Samarth  4C– Levana 

4G– Thalia   4M– Zunairah 

5B– Kurtney  5C - Zayan 

5L–  Wahiba  5T– Sekou 

6A– Raiyan  6C– Eliza 

6K– Frankie  6R– Waqiah 

Oak Class -  Stefania 

Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

 Curwen's top rock stars 

 

 

 

Year 1- Aditya    1,747   Year 4- Tanzeem 14,737 

Year 2- Lynne     2,217   Year 5- Ismail    29,805 

Year 3- Amara    5,667  Year 6- Kyle      15,687    

       Reminders for the week: 

 

 Trips: 

 ~ Forest School for 1L, 3O & 4C on 9th November                  ~ Swaminarayan Temple for 4G & 4M on 10th November 

 ~ West ham Parish Church for Reception on 9th November ~ Residential trip to Cheshunt for 5L & 5B on 10th—11th November 

 ~Tate & Lyle for Year 6 on 9th November   ~ Swaminarayan Temple for 4C & 4A on 11th November  

  

          Reminder 

 

We have the school photographer coming in 
on Monday 14th November. Please make sure 
your child comes to school looking extra smart 
and in full 
school uniform. 

On Friday 18th November, we will be inviting children and 
staff to wear something spotty, a donation of 50p will be 

set on School Money for Children in Need.  

Thank you. 


